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Don’t Miss Out on Our Upcoming 50th Anniversary Celebration! 
Details are on Page 2 of this newsletter. 

 
 

                                                  We wish the following ladies and very 
                                                                   HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 
 

Dorothy Keeley – June 14th 
Carole Ballegeer – June 19th 
Mel Teel – June 24th 
Betty Arko – June 26th 
Evelyn Simpson – June 28th  

Christine Washer – July 4th 
Donna Rummerfield – July 5th 
Pat Hake – July 9th 
Kay Cox – July 17th 
Linda Applehans – July 17th 
Sharon Baker, July 18th 
Betty Richmond – July 21st  

 
 
 

Summertime in the Rockies 
 
Flowing through the heart of Colorado, 
The mighty rivers weave their tale, 
The lifeblood of the land, a constant force, 
Shaping the contours of the terrain. 
From the snowmelt of the mountaintops, 
Oh, the fertile plains below, 
Their serenade, a soothing melody, 
Quenching the thirst of the parched earth. 
As I stand on the riverbank, 
I hear the whispers of the water, 
A song of renewal and hope, 
An ode to the ever-flowing beauty of Colorado. 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 

You Are Cordially Invited 
 
 

50th Anniversary Celebration 
 
 

Denver Police Widows’ Association 
 

Date: Saturday, July 15, 2023 

Time: 11:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

Place: Concordia Event Center 
6155 South Ammons Way 
Littleton, Colorado 

  

Box Lunches, Assorted Beverages, and a Special Dessert will be Served 
 

                                                              Party Favors 
 

                             Entertainment by the Colorado Steel Band 

 

                                             Guest Speakers: 
 

Chief of Police Ron Thomas 
Former Chief of Police Jim Collier 

Mike Hesse, President of the Denver Police Museum 
 

Because of the many preparations being made for this event, 
 

it is IMPERATIVE that you RSVP 

 

NO LATER than JULY 1ST! 

           
Call 

Lynne Mullen 

303-239-0804 
Please specify if you would like a 

Ham or a Turkey Sandwich  
 
 


